
 

 

AIRPORT MEMO 
 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:   September 28
th
, 2012 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson Airport 

(MQS).  

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

* Security Camera Installed: On September 10
th
, a camera was installed on the terminal building  

   roof. The camera will display a view of the aircraft Transient ramp. 
 

* Card Reader Repaired: On September 11
th
, a loose wire was repaired on the Lindbergh Boulevard  

   drive-thru gate. 

 

* Aviation & Aerospace Conference: September 12
th
 – 14

th
, I attended this conference. The  

   sessions that I went to discussed, 1) Building Community Support for Your Airport, 2) Managing  

   Your Risk Portfolio and 3) Educating Local Airport Policy Makers. The conference was held at the  

   Best Western Hotel in Lancaster, PA 

 

* Airfield Signs Installed: On September 24
th
 and 27

th
, two signs that read “No Hover Taxiing on  

   Taxiway Alpha”, were installed on the airfield. One was placed near the runway 29 aircraft “Run- 

   up” area and the other, adjacent to the aircraft “Transient” ramp. The third and final sign is still in  

   the process of being made, and will be placed near the runway 11 aircraft “Run-up area. 

 

OLD BUSINESS          

  

* Rubber Bumper Installation: On October 5
th

, Hoover Building Specialist will install the  

   rubber bumpers on the T-Hangar buildings. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


